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AFFORDABLE CARE ACT (ACA) 

PROPOSED PREMIUM RATES FOR 

2025 PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Maryland Insurance Administration has received the 2025 proposed premium rates for 

Affordable Care Act products from health carriers. The Maryland Insurance Administration 

will hold a quasi-legislative virtual public hearing on this matter: 

 

TUESDAY, JULY 9, 2024 

1 P.M. TO 4 P.M. 

ZoomGov link:  

https://maryland-insurance.zoomgov.com/j/1615790670 
Dial-In: (646) 828-7666 

Meeting ID: 161 579 0670 

 

 

AGENDA WILL BE RELEASED PRIOR TO HEARING 

If you would like to present or offer public comments during the virtual hearing, please 

notify the Maryland Insurance Administration in advance by submitting your request to 

healthinsuranceratereview.mia@maryland.gov. 

To the extent that time and technology permit, the MIA will hear from unregistered 

participants who access the Zoom Webinar platform. 

 

Written testimony for the public hearing may be submitted by email to 

healthinsuranceratereview.mia@maryland.gov and must be received by 5 p.m. on Friday, 

June 28, 2024, to be addressed at the hearing. 

 
Questions about Maryland’s rate review process should be directed to Bradley Boban, 
Chief Actuary at 410-468-2065, or by email at bradley.boban@maryland.gov. 
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